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This one's a no-brainer for me. Passing this would protest fish, freshwater mussels, 

birds and mammals that live in the shallows of the Willamette. And what's the cost? A 

very small number of people would not get to use their boats to wakeboard on the 

Willamette. The benefits clearly outweigh the drawbacks here. Please help us protect 

our river! 


